
June 30, 2014 Hidden Springs NA Agenda: 
 

We've got quite a few things upcoming, hopefully something for everyone.   

 

Read on! 

   

Consider Creating a New Neighborhood Association 

 

We are inviting our neighbors from the Rosemont Summit Neighborhood Association to consider creating 

a new Neighborhood Association. We will take all questions and comments and bring them to the City 

Counsel in an upcoming work session 

   

Allocate Money 

 

The neighborhood association has a considerable amount of money available that has been accumulated 

over time.  At the previous meeting it was brought up that this money should be allocated as opposed to 

accumulated in a minimally interest bearing account.  Ideas suggested at the last meeting included 

donating the money to local causes, creating annual social events to spend the money, or 

returning the money directly to the city. 

   

 
 
Possible - Fire Safety Conversation 

Tualatin Valley Fire and Rescue is looking to get back in touch with the community and present some 
reminders on how to be safe handling anything that may cause a fire.   
 
 
Please save the date now so you don't forget. 
 
Have a great day, 
 
Erik Van de Water 
President, Hidden Springs Neighborhood Association 
hiddenspringsna@westlinnoregon.gov 
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